
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Ambassadors – The Face of MLC 
     

If you visit MLC, you might wonder, “Who are those snazzy 

students walking around in khakis and red pullovers?” It’ll only 

take the moment one of them says “hello” for you to realize that 

those friendly faces are MLC’s student ambassadors.  
 

These 12 representatives have responsibilities that include giving 

tours, doing office work, finding students to host high schoolers, 

and going on admissions trips. Ambassador Leah Nass says, “I 

like telling kids about MLC because I really enjoy it here. It’s fun 

sharing that with other people!”  
 

“I like interacting with high schoolers that come to visit because 

when I came for a Focus trip, I looked up to the student 

ambassadors,” adds Jacob Roecker, “and it’s cool that now I’m 

able to be in that position.” 
 

With their servant attitude and constant encouragement to the next 

generation of public ministers, the MLC ambassadors are truly an 

important part of the campus family. Back row: Eric Dorn (ILHS / Trinity-Crete IL), Luke Rothe (LPS / St. Matthew’s-

Oconomowoc WI), Leah Nass (Manitowoc LHS / St. Paul-Howards Grove WI). Middle: Monica Pappenfuss (LPS / St. Mark’s-

Watertown WI), Katie Zietlow (LPS / St. John-Montello WI), Aaron Markgraf (WLA / Beautiful Savior-Cincinnati), Jacob 

Roecker (WISCO / Trinity-Waukesha WI), Gina Radue (WISCO / Mt. Calvary-Waukesha WI), Stephanie Rockhoff (Shoreland 

/ Friedens-Kenosha WI), Morgan Shevey (LPS / St. Paul-Muskego WI). Front: Megan Lemke (Shoreland / St. John-Jefferson 

WI), Hannah Paustian (MVL / St. Paul-New Ulm MN). 

 
A Picture’s Worth . . .  
 

“A lot of people at MLC are interested in photography, and a few had 

been asking me about how to use a camera,” says MLC student 

photographer Adam Marley (LPS / Living Hope-Midlothian VA), “so I 

decided to start a photography club.”  
 

Back in November, the first Photography Club meeting was held. Since 

then, MLC’s camera enthusiasts have been busy attending bi-monthly 

workshops and photoshoots.  
 

“During our meetings we talk about different settings on the camera, 

lighting, compositing, and rules of aesthetics,” Adam explains. He has 

long been interested in photography, but now he enjoys sharing his 

expertise with others. 
 

“It's fun meeting with others who have the same interest in photography  

as I do!” says club member Bree Plach (FVL / Mt. Olive-Appleton WI). 

“Photography Club gives us such a unique opportunity to use our God-

given talents by learning the fundamentals of photography.”  
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Photography Club members Erik Lund (LPS / 

Parkland-Tacoma WA) and Hope Loersch (LPS / St. 

Mark’s-Watertown WI) snap some pictures during a 

photo shoot at Flandrau State Park.  
 


